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January 5, 2018 TO: Derivatives Markets Advisory Committee RE: Member Call on FSB
Survey on Incentives to Clear Derivatives Scheduled for January 12 at 2 PM (ET)

As discussed on last month’s DMAC call, the FSB, BCBS, CPMI and I0OSCO have launched a
survey to study the effects of G20 financial regulatory reforms on incentives to centrally
clear derivatives. Sayee Srinivasan, Senior Economic Advisor to CFTC Chairman Giancarlo,
explained that they are very interested in responses from clients of clearing members,
including registered funds.

The deadline for responses is 5:00 p.m. (CET) on Friday January 26, 2018. ICl| and other
buy-side trade associations will host a call on this survey next Friday, January 12 at 2
pm Eastern. Sayee will join the call to discuss the survey and answer member questions.
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